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MINUTES 
Faculty Senate Executive Committee 
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    Posthumous degree:   

• 
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Schultz reported that the student Athletic committees will begin meeting this week.  Voter registration drive 
began, particularly targeting freshmen.  The privilege fees are under review.  Because of impending changes in 
classified employee compensation this is affecting units funded by privilege fees.  They now have 25 freshmen 
interns working with SGA.  This week


